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Website Report 
September 20, 2021 GC Business Meeting 

1. In the month of August, we had 4,017 views of the website which is down from 

4,725 views in July. The highest number of views in the last 30 days were: 

• Home 

• Script and Slides  

• Contact List 

• Fall Equinox Dance Party 

• Boundaries Check-in Information Meeting 

2. Pages added to the site since the last report were: 

• Special GC Meeting September 8.  This is a “hidden” page at the moment. It 

contains the minutes and the addendum regarding removal of James K. from 

the meeting. 

3. Request was made to the Treasurer for a payment to Akismet for an anti-spam 

plug-in. This was in response to spam comments on the Service Description 

pages. The price is $14/mo. or $11.67/mo. with a yearly plan. We might want to 

try it for a month or two as the only pages that need it are pages where we take 

comments. 

4. A Captcha was put on all forms to combat spam that was coming in (most 

especially to service). This helped but there are still some spam responses. 

Akismet may help with that as well but I’m not sure. 

1


